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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 and 2 visit Bournemouth – Tuesday 5th July 
 

To enhance our topic on ‘A pirate’s life for me’ next term, we have arranged a trip to Bournemouth on 

Tuesday 5th July.  

 
 

Children will need to bring a snack and drinks. As all Key stage 1 children are entitled to Universal Free 

School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided, please indicate your choice of roll when making your 

payment on ParentPay. If you prefer to provide your own packed lunch please tick the relevant box on 

ParentPay.  
  

Children should wear suitable beach clothing (e.g. shorts and t-shirt – one that covers their shoulders). 

Please apply sun cream before school and ensure your child is wearing a hat. Hopefully we will have 

glorious sunshine for the day, but please make sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the 

weather (e.g. a waterproof coat if it is likely to rain). They may also like to bring a bucket and spade with 

their name on it.  
 

 

The children will be taken in small groups, by an adult, to paddle in the sea. We will be providing sun 

cream for the children to use to top-up their sun cream throughout the day. If this is not suitable for 

your child’s skin, please can you ensure they have their own sun cream labelled with their name. Please let 

your child’s class teacher know if your child will require travel sickness medication. Please put the 

medication for the return journey in a named envelope and hand this to the class teacher on the day. 
 

The trip will be a full day. The coach will be leaving school at 8.30am prompt and returning at 

approximately 4.30pm (depending on the traffic).  Children need to be at school by 8.15am. If your 

child is late, they will miss the trip. 
 

To cover the cost of the trip we need to ask for a contribution of £13 per child. This will include an ice 

cream. If insufficient funds are received, the trip may have to be cancelled. Payments and parental 

consent and lunch arrangements for this trip should be made on ParentPay.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Mr Brown  (on behalf of the Year 1 / 2 team) 

     “Making people feel good” 

Part of the Link Collaborative Trust 


